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Here Comes Summer! 

A great turnout at our Saturday opening day at the LWCA pool! Many 

decorated bicycles and residents accompanied the South Old Bridge 

Fire Department truck to the pool just in time before a fast-moving 

squall met us. Following the brief storm came a bright sunny day and  

the field activities began, many rocks were painted by young guests, 

folks enjoyed refreshments, and several brave souls enjoyed the pool.  

Many thanks to trustee Brenda Rollings, her cadre of volunteers, and 

Board members. And with the spectacular Memorial Day weekend 

weather, the LWCA pool continued to create many family memories.  

The pool is now opened on Saturdays and Sundays in June from 

noon to 5 p.m. On the last day of school, Tuesday, June 21, the pool 

will host a last-day-of-school party from noon to 7 pm. For the 

remainder of June, the pool will be opened from noon to 7 pm daily. 

Late swim evenings are scheduled on a rotating basis during July and 

August. Check the complete calendar on our website and Facebook.  

 

Thank you to our Volunteers! 

 

Just like your household, much work goes into getting our pool ready 

for an upcoming season. Despite busy work, sports and school 

schedules, several neighbors spent one or two May weekends 

powerwashing lawn furniture, cleaning the grill, painting benches, 

collecting litter, and weeding and planting flowers. Many thanks to 

Brian Banzaca, Crhistiam Estivenson. Jonathan Karten, Jason 

Lennon, Yvonne, Kaitlyn & Jennifer Mazza, Scott Pappas, Aaron and 

Alex Peralta, Teresa Rafferty, Brenda, Ethan, and Justin Rollings, 

Randi Rutan, Sharen, Jamie, and Michelle Silverman, and MaryAnn 

Walkowski.  

 

 

 

Extra Hands Make Things Happen!  

Our Lakeridge West activities and events are run by volunteers, just 

like the Board is comprised of volunteers. Here are some ideas for 

this summer that need assistance: 

Pot luck supper (date TBD), weekly arts and crafts (calling teachers 

or artsy types), folks willing to assist at the grill, and young parents 

interested in toddler time at the kiddie pool. From time to time, a 

handyman/woman would be much appreciated!  

These are just ideas...it’s you who can build our community by telling 

us what you want and contributing a little time. If you have a special 

interest or skill, please suggest your ideas at pool@lakeridgewest.org.  

 

Do You Have Any of these Guest Passes? 

As you know, residents who submitted the Annual Assessment 

promptly this year received daily guest passes for the summer 2022 

season. These passes have been entered into your Member Splash 

account and you just check in at the gate to use them. These passes 

expire on Labor Day. 

Some residents might still have the yellow punch cards or blue books 

pictured at left that were used for guests in prior years. You can still 

use these this summer and next; just present the pass to the gate 

guard. These yellow passes and blue books are good until the end of 

the 2023 season. The Lakeridge West Board hopes the passes 

enable you to create some great memories. 

 

Stay in Touch  

For up-to-the minute information on 2022 pool hours, inclement weather announcements, and 

activities, check your email, follow us on Facebook (facebook.com/groups/lakeridgewest), or 

check our website, www.lakeridgewest.org. Send questions or comments to 

pool@lakeridgewest.org.  
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